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To Cathy Friedl:

As we discussed, I did not add the language suggested by Peter Kammer as I was
concerned that it was confusing and duplicative of some of the language already in the
bill and that it would remove any prohibition against increasing the cost−sharing
amount for intravenous or injected chemotherapy.

Should you have any questions or redraft requests, please contact me.

Tamara J. Dodge
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−7380
E−mail:  tamara.dodge@legis.wisconsin.gov


